Acoustic gig to raise funds
for Radio Forth’s Cash for
Kids
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A great night of acoustic music will take place at Edinburgh’s
Electric Circus, on 21 February 2015 in aid of children’s
charity Cash For Kids.

Julia Hall, a music business student at Perth College UHI,
hopes that with the support of her fellow students, friends
and family, she will raise around£500 for Cash For Kids.

Julia said, “I am excited to be putting on a gig in aid of
Cash For Kids. Knowing the money I raise will be used to
improve the lives of vulnerable children locally is the best
part of it all. I'm putting on this event for Cash For Kids
because I really believe in their cause. The charity helps
children in the 1local area. Cash For Kids make a real
difference to the lives of the children and families they work
with.”

The gig will feature the best Edinburgh talent, The Rising
Souls will be headlining this gig, for the last year Edinburgh
based 3 piece The Rising Souls have been performing great gigs
with an absorbing presence and were praised widely at the
Edinburgh Festival and further afield. Support will also come
from local singer-songwriters Ross Arthur and Megan D.

Tickets for this event are available on Skiddle for £8, or f£4
for concessions(excluding booking fees).
http://www.skiddle.com/whats-on/Edinburgh/Electric-Circus/Acou
stic-Session-for-Charity-with-The-Rising-Souls/12289793/
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